
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING: 24 MAY 2011 

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(BE11/0788) Program 6.1:   Multicultural and Citizenship Services 

Senator Michaelia Cash (written) asked: 

The Multicultural Australia Policy outlined the conduct of an inquiry into 
responsiveness of Australian Govt services to clients.  Please provide a copy of the 
Terms of Reference for this inquiry. 
 

Answer: 

The Terms of Reference for an inquiry into the responsiveness of 
Australian Government Services will be further developed and finalised around 
August 2011. 
 


